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Natalie Hunt

From: Tracey Cool <tcool@mmrma.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 9:33 AM
To: Natalie Hunt
Cc: Cindy Arbanas
Subject: [EXT] 2202844 - Ambulance Fire

"The e-mail below is from an external source. Please do not open attachments or click links from an unknown or suspicious 
origin." 

Natalie, 
Just following up our discussion earlier today where we advised that MMRMA would approve the estimate from 
Emergency Vehicles Plus for the replacement of the ambulance.  Please provide the signed contract with payment terms 
if an advance will be requested. 
 
We can review the equipment list provided and verify that no duplications exists in what comes with the ambulance and 
what will need to be replaced. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Tracey Cool, AIC 
Property Claims  Manager 
Michigan Municipal Risk Management Authority 
14001 Merriman Road 
Livonia, MI 48154 
Main (734) 513-0300 - Fax (734) 513-0318 
tcool@mmrma.org 
 
The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may 
also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have 
received this transmission in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its attachments, if any. 
 
 
 
 


